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Dear Parents/Guardians of Corovoce:

I am reaching out to you now, asking if your child might be interested in participating in this special event in May.
The letter attached explains about the level of commitment required to be a part of this group, and I want to be clear about the number of days that are required to ensure this event is a big success.
Students will have to commit to the two Saturdays in April and the Professional Development Day in February.  These days are crucial in order for us to pull this all together.  Please check your calendar to make sure these days are clear for your child.
The rehearsals from 5:30 – 7:00 pm on certain Mondays are also ones that need to be saved.  This is a National Conference and it is quite a privilege to be chosen for the event, and I want to be clear about the time commitment.
I am really hoping that you can fit this into your schedule.  It will be a very valuable experience and provide lasting memories for your child.
If you have any further questions, please come and see me, or email me at:
Teresa.jukich@burnabyschools.ca
Regards,
Mrs. Fierro 
